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SITE PLAN REVIEW:  3200 Nestle Road

Jason MacDonald of Fisher Arnold Engineering on behalf of Camfil is requesting Site Plan Review and
Approval for a new proposed facility located at 3200 Nestle Road that will be in I-2 General Industrial
District.  The Development exceeds the 75,000 sq. ft., thru requiring MAPC Site Plan Approval and
Square Footage approval for a 254,000 sq. ft. building.
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